
 

Update: Labour Law Updates and Fourth Industrial 

Revolution 
 

Pursuant to a successful Labour Law Update (LLU) workshop held in 2018, a follow-up seminar will 

be held on 21 and 22 October 2019. The labour law update seminar will focus on current case law 

and the impact it has on labour legislation. The LLU will be held on 21 October 2019 and the Fourth 

Industrial Revolution workshop on 22 October 2019. 

 

The workshop on the Fourth Industrial Revolution and its impact on collective bargaining will provide a 

brief description of the first three waves of the Industrial Revolution and responses to these and a 

description of the Fourth Industrial Revolution and its impact on labour rights and collective 

bargaining, with a focus on the impact on the Public Service. It will also explore labour responses and 

how best the PSA can respond for the benefits of members and the public. 

 

PSA shop stewards in the Northern Cape are invited to submit their names for these two important 

training interventions. Kindly forward your names via structure Chairpersons to reach the PSA 

Provincial Office in Kimberley by 18 July 2019 at 16:00. 

 

For more information, contact the PSA Provincial Office on (053) 839 1000. 
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